
 
The MBA Experience: Growing Tomorrow's Leaders to Transform Lives and Communities 

 
Board Meeting 

September 18, 2019 
 

 
Ms. Russell      Mr. Reeder 
Rev. Anderson      Mr. Jones 
Dr. Bradley      Ms. Qi Cia 
Mrs. Harris      Mrs. Reeves 
Mrs. Rosales      Mrs. Bennett 
Mrs. Norment      Mr. Beasley 
 
 

• Introduce Ms. Cia as the Chinese teacher at MBA. 
• Mrs. Harris spoke about enrollment for all schools 
• Mrs. Rosales explained the difference Latino vs Hispanic 
• Dr. Bradley showed one of the new clips of the groundbreaking 

at Harmony Plaza.  Project completion date is June 2020 
• Mrs. Reeves spoke about cash projections.  There are 2 spaces 

available for rent at Harmony Plaza. 
• MBA is #1 in growth among all the charter schools in the city 
• MBA middle school is up for renewal this year 
• Diane Anderson is resigning from the Board 
• Sirgregory Thornton was nominated as new board member 

Tony Reeder moved to accept Mr. Thornton’s nomination 
Bianca Russell 2nd the nomination 
Sirgregory Thornton is the new board member 

• Mr. Reeder gave his resignation as Board Chairman 
• Next Board Meeting will be Wednesday, December 18, 2019 


